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15th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 children are going to visit Ludlow Castle! The trips will take place over 3 days and we will be having a 
fully guided tour of this medieval castle and time to explore. 
 
The dates are as follows: 
 

1H Monday 18th June 

1G Tuesday 19th June 

1L Thursday 21st June 

 
The trip links to next half term’s topic of ‘Would I like to live in a castle?’ and will provide the children with the 
opportunity to explore the castle, learn about its history and the medieval lifestyle. This will help them with their 
topic and they’ll definitely know if they would have liked to live in a castle by the end of the day! 

 
We will leave school at 9.15am and return by the end of the school day. We will be travelling to Ludlow on the 
train! Please sent you child with a bag to carry their lunch, a drink and a waterproof coat and/or sunhat – 
please order sandwiches on the consent form. They must wear their school jumper or cardigan and sensible 
shoes. If your child requires an inhaler please ensure it is in school and in date. 

 
The cost of the trip will be £2.50 and this is to be paid via Parentmail (please contact the office if you are not 
set up for this). The PTA has kindly offered to subsidise this trip so this is a much reduced rate thanks to their 
fundraising. We would be grateful if the payment and consent form could be received by Friday 8th June. 
 
The school has very high expectations of children's behaviour whilst they are representing Leominster Primary 
School on a trip. Therefore, we need to be confident that all children’s behaviour is excellent and they conduct 
themselves in a sensible manner at all times. We reserve the right to not take any child whose behaviour could 
put themselves or others at risk. 
 
We are all very excited about visiting the castle and going on the train!  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
The Year 1 Team! 

  Year 1 Ludlow Castle – 18th, 19th or 21st June 2018 

 
Please return slip to your child’s class teacher by 8th June 

 
Child’s Name………………………………………………..  Class ………… 
 
My child is able to attend the trip to Ludlow Castle. 
 

I would like to order a  cheese,  ham or   tuna sandwich for my child’s lunch (leave blank if you will 

send your child with a packed lunch from home). 
 
 

Signed…………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer 
 
Telephone number…………………………………………………………… 


